
From: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR 

Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 2:01 PM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR; Watson, David F. - PDR 

Subject: FW: Support for 29th & R Project | SUP 

 
Is this either of yours?  Not sure which project this is for. 

 

From: Ernest Chamberlain [mailto:chamberlain.ernest@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 12:28 PM 

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR <Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com>; Matt Jarreau 

<matt@georgerva.com>; Tawny Chamberlain <tawnychamberlain@gmail.com> 

Subject: Support for 29th & R Project | SUP 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Richard, 

 

Good afternoon. My wife and I own 920 N 27th St which isn’t too far away from the proposed 

project. We just wanted to reach out to share our support for this new development. The 

renderings look terrific and would round out that particular pocket quite well. We’re happy to 

hear that there will be some green space and off-street parking, too.  

 

If we can be of additional help in some way, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

 

Ernie & Tawny Chamberlain 

804-921-4307  

 

 
Ernie Chamberlain    

804-921-4307 

Licensed Realtor, Commonwealth of Virginia        

GEORGE | A Real Estate Group | Hometown Realty 

114 N 3rd St., Richmond, VA 23219 

  

  

: GeorgeRVA.com : FACEBOOK : INSTAGRAM : ZILLOW: 

 

Sent from my iPad 
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